Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 2:29 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: 211 Burton Avenue

Jennifer,

It is okay to issue the permits for the accessory building at 211 Burton Avenue. | will take care of getting the updated
plat recorded.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



